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Dear SABPA Community:

In the past few months, we have watched COVID-19 developing into a global pandemic
impacting communities around the world, including ours. We hope that you and your

loved ones are staying safe and healthy at this unprecedented time.

To extend our early decision of canceling the events planned for the 1% half year of 2020,
we now announce to cannel our annual Biopharma Conference on 6/6/2020 as a
precaution for the health and safety of our community. Further notifications will be

communicated to you through our website and newsletters.

Since February, SABPA has focused on supporting the community on the fight against
COVID-19. With your generosity, we have raised more than $50,000 within a week and
procured about 20,000 pieces critical medical PPEs to support the front-line medical

workers. The donation report was updated on the SABPA website. In addition, we have

organized a series of the COVID-19 webinars to educate the public on limiting the

exposure to and spread of the coronavirus.

Please feel free to contact us through the email info@sabpa.org, should you have any

question on canceling the annual Biopharma Conference on 6/6/2020.

Best regards,

Peter Huang,
President of San Diego Chapter
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